WARNINGS
SAVE LIVES

Local government has the primary
responsibility to warn its residents and to
assist them in preparing, responding and
recovering from disasters.

To ensure that the City of Fairburn’s
Emergency Warning System functions
properly when needed, the City will be
conducting monthly siren tests. Utilizing
new digitally secure radio technology, the
Emergency Warning Siren System will be
activated biannually. Additionally, the City
of Fairburn will participate in the statewide
tornado drill in the month of February.

For more information about Fairburn’s
Public Warning Siren System, call the Fairburn
Fire Department @ 770-683-4630.

Timely and
effective

warnings save
lives, reduce
property losses,
and speed
economic
recovery.

On April 12"
2010, 9 a.m., the
City of Fairburn
will conduct a test
of the Emergency
Warning Siren
System.
Thereafter, tests
will be conducted
quarterly during
the year.

Notification of the
tests will be

advertised.



